

## 4 January 2020

Dear Xenontech,

Thank you for your donation of \$1000.00 to help communities affected by the recent devastation and for your concern and compassion.

We are truly grateful for all those standing alongside us as we provide direct assistance and emergency relief to families and individuals who have been affected.

Our trained personnel are on the ground and providing much needed support and care at a time when families are in crisis.

Your generous donation will enable The Salvation Army to continue working with impacted communities for as long as it takes to rebuild and recover.

Thanks again for your generosity.

Kind Regards,

Neil Venables (Lieut-Colonel)

National Secretary for Communications

PS. Becoming a Regular Giver is another way to help people find freedom. Call us on 13 72 58 or go to <a href="https://www.salvationarmy.org.au/donate/regular-giving/">https://www.salvationarmy.org.au/donate/regular-giving/</a>